
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

 

 

 

 

Shahbaz Singh, Maletino Taufa, 
Baba Ngatai Rio, Mercy 
Chijindu-Marklord, Emma Vaka, 
Melissa Uhatafe, Ansh Chetty, 
Liesl Kovach, Gaberiella 
Schaumkel, William Breen, 
Mele Matu, Sanclair Otuhouma, 
Fusi Mohetau, Ofa Uhi, Tallis 
Talau, Uzma Humairaa, Aki 
Tuipulotu, Shaanvi Kumar, 
Raffaele Te Awa-Mills, Matilda 
Vake, Meg Nicholls, Chan Paeu, 
Andrew Goel, Lucas Makiha, 
Sisi Kava, Luziena Sukanavieta, 
Sela Mohetau, Mele Tangifua, 
Apihema Pofele, Huni Hafoka, 
Fane Lasike, Isra Ghumkhor, 
Terai-Vae Eraio, Kaushik Muni, 
Dwayne Ropati, TJ Taioalo, 
Micah Palu, Johnson Misa, 
Andrew Leauaane, Opius Finau, 
Aryan Prasad, Kaci 
Tapatuetoa, Marcus Goundar, 
Anyier Gak, Saanvi Kumar, 
Raniera Kohunui, Unaloto 
Tahaafe, Malachi Edmonds-
Kameta, Lamparina Laufili, 
Joshua A’Court, Sepuita 
Mohetau, Zaira-Mia Talau-
Brown, Maka Heighway, 

Vanisha Chouhan. 

 

TERM 4 ENROLMENTS 
Please enrol any siblings you 
are planning on starting in Term 
4 as soon as possible to help us 
plan our teaching staffing. 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 Term 7, Week 3 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
 

DAFFODIL DAY SUCCESS! 
WOW—we had another 
successful Daffodil Day 

fundraiser. Thank you all for 
your support—well over the 
$700! All the money raised 
will be donated to The Cancer 

Society of New Zealand. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2019 ENROLMENTS 

The board of Fairburn School 
has adopted an enrolment 
scheme which has been 
approved by the Ministry of 
Education. 
Under this scheme, students who 
live outside the ‘home zone’ can 
apply to enter our ballot if they 
want to attend the school. For 
2019, there are limited spaces 
in all year levels. Therefore, 
there will be a ballot for out of 
zone students. 
The ballot for entry in Term 1 
2019 will be held on 29th 
October. All applications for 
enrolment must be in by 17th 
October. We will then hold a 
ballot each term if there are 

any spaces available. 
The enrolment scheme, which 
includes a precise description of 
the home zone, may be viewed 
at the school office, or on our 
website.  This also applies to 
siblings of current students so 
please ensure you enrol in time. 

PARENT & WHANAU 

CONSULTATION MEETING 
On Thursday 13th September 
we will be holding a meeting to 
discuss our plans for Fairburn 
School in 2019 and into the 
future and would love parents & 
whanau to attend so we can 

hear your ideas & opinions.  
So please—drop in and have a 
cup of tea so we can hear what 
you think!  
We will be sending home a copy 
of the survey for those families 
that cannot make it. 
 

 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 
Just a friendly reminder that 
children need to be at school 
and ready to start the day by 

8:55am. 

Also, please remember the 
school day finishes at 2:50pm 
and children must either be 
collected or after school care 

arranged.  

 

 

 

 

 

Recently we have had lots of 
children hanging around school 
after school hours waiting for 
adults to collect them. We are 
unable to supervise children 
after 3pm on a regular basis so 
would ask that you make every 
effort to collect your children on 
time. We also want to remind 
parents that we do have an 
onsite afterschool programme 
(SKIDS) if this is not always 

possible. 
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FAIRBURN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

MON 10TH – FRI 14TH SEPT 

MAORI LANGUAGE WEEK 

 

THURSDAY 13TH SPETEMBER 

PARENT & WHANAU              

CONSULTATION MEETING 

(3PM MEETING ROOM) 

 

TUEDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

 

FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

MONDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

END OF SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES:  THANK YOU To all those who donated CANS FOR GOOD Once again 

Fairburn School collected a fantastic amount of cans (which were then doubled by Watties) and sent 
to our local Salvation Army food bank. 


